A message from the president ~

Season’s Greetings, and a New Year’s resoluhon

A series of unexpected staff turnovers; costly equipment problems and produc-
tion snafus have presented a serious challenge to the TundraTIM!S board of di-
| rectors over the last several: monlhs Keeping ﬁrmly in mind the needs of our Fread-
ers and advertisers as well as the important legncy of our foundmg editor and pub-
| lisher Howard Rock, we Imve worked to sustain a relevant, timely and hlgh-qual-
ity product, We are confident that an operational restructuring and other technical
and administrative changes now being implemented will allow us to meet this goal.

Please call, write or fax‘ﬁs anytime with your comments on the paper.
Our very best to you and yours this holiday season ‘
’ from the board and staff of TundraVIMES.
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